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Frankfort, KY 40601 

        

 

Case No. 2012-00072 

 

Dear Mr. Derouen: 

 

 Northern Kentucky Water District and the Attorney General submit a Stipulation 

and Recommendation and a Joint Motion to cancel the scheduled hearing. The parties 

have agreed that a hearing is unnecessary. Due to the timing of the publication of the 

hearing notice, Northern must have the notice to the local newspaper by noon on 

November 1 to have it published on November 8
th

.  The paper publishes weekly on 

Thursday.  To meet the seven day minimum notice requirement, NKWD is forced to 

accommodate the newspaper’s schedule.   

  

  To avoid having the hearing advertised and subsequently being cancelled, it is 

requested that the order cancelling or postponing the hearing be issued prior to November 

1.   

 

   In accordance with the Commission’s orders in this case, I certify that the 

electronically filed documents are a true representation of the original documents that 

have been submitted for filing. A copy of the electronic filing has been served on the 

Attorney General. 

 

 

       Very truly yours, 

        
 

       John N. Hughes 

 

Attorney for Northern Kentucky 

Water District 
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